
 
 
 
 
 

National Night Out 
Tuesday, August 1, 2017 

 

Hello Neighborhood Leaders, 

We want to invite you and your neighborhood to participate in National Night Out (NNO). If there is any event that a 
neighborhood should organize, this is it! Keep reading to find out what this event is and how you can join neighborhoods 
across the City of Albuquerque to build community and take a stand against crime. 

 

National Night Out Details: 
Why: A connected community is a safer community. NNO is an excellent opportunity for you and your neighbors to 
socialize, renew acquaintances, welcome new neighbors, and join fellow citizens in our community’s fight against crime.  
Come together to strengthen neighborhoods and improve police-community partnerships to make our neighborhoods 
safer, more caring places to live.  

Who: Annually on the first Tuesday in August, neighbors from across the U.S. will host block parties, festivals, parades, 
cookouts and various other community events to send a message that our community is fighting back against crime. 

When: The Evening of Tuesday, August 1st, 2017 

 

How you can get involved: 
 
If you and your neighbors are participating in this year’s 
NNO by organizing a potluck, party or other social event 
call 311 by Thursday, July 27th, 5:00pm and provide: 

1) Your name 
2) Your address 
3) Your phone number 
4) Exact location of the event 
5) If you represent a neighborhood association or 

a neighborhood watch program 
6) Event times 

 
We will provide the list of participating blocks and 
neighborhoods to City Officials, Area Commands, and 
crime prevention personnel so they can attend as many 
events as possible.  

How to use the included flyer: 
 

1) Fill out the provided blanks with your NNO event 
information  

a. Top blank: name of your association or 
block 

b. Middle blank: time of your event 
c. Bottom blank: location of your event 

2) Make copies of the flyer (black and white should 
copy just fine)  

3) Distribute! 
 
 
If needed, an electronic version is available on our 
website under the resources tab at 
www.cabq.gov/neighborhoods 

 
 
Questions? 
 
Contact Sara Mancini with the Office of Neighborhood Coordination: 768-3105 or saramancini@cabq.gov 


